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Dear Parents,

The Kindergarten, 6th and 8th Grade Graduation Ceremonies will take place on the following

days:
Kindergarten - Sunday, June 9, 2019
2:00 PM
School auditorium
6th grade - Thursday, June 13, 2019
4:00 PM.
Glendale High School auditorium
8th grade - Thursday, June 13, 2019

6:30 P.M.
Glendale High School auditorium
Letter regarding the ticket request will be sent home soon.

Thank you,
School Administration
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Dear Parents of 6t Grade Students,

The 2018-2019 school year will soon come to an end and our 6th grade students will be entering
junior high school. To celebrate the end of the school year, the Parent Support Committee of
Chamlian Armenian School is organizing a school dance for our 6th grade students only (no
parents). The school dance will take place on Friday, May 10, 2019, from 5:00 pm - 8:00 pm, in
the school auditorium. We encourage all 6th graders to attend this fun event as there will be a DJ,
food, and dancing.

That evening, each student will take a graduation cap and gown photo, and will receive a
complimentary copy, available at the end of the school year. Additional photos may be purchased
for an extra charge through the school photographer.

The price of the ticket is $25 per student. Please complete the bottom portion of this letter and
return it to the school office, along with your payment, by Friday, May 3, 2019.

Tickets will not be sold at the door.
Please note there will be no supervision after 8:00 pm.

Thank you,
School Administration



6TH GRADE DANCE
PARTICIPATION FORM
DEADLINE FRIDAY, MAY 3, 2019
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Yes, I would like my child to participate. I have attached $25.

Criwlwl Ounnh uwnnpwgpni@hcl
Date Parent's signature
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